
 

 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

           22 October 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Food Technology Lessons – Y7, 8 & 9 – Ref: 069/24 

  

We are writing to inform you of an exciting change to how we will be delivering our Food 

Technology lessons, starting from Half Term 2. As a school, we are committed to being as 

inclusive as possible and making things easier for both parents and pupils. 

  

To this end, from the second half of the term, the school will purchase all ingredients and 

materials needed for Food Technology lessons. This change means that parents will no 

longer need to source or buy ingredients for each lesson. Instead, we are introducing a one-

off payment for the year, which can be made via Edulink. 

  

We believe this change will simplify the process for everyone, ensure all students have the 

same quality ingredients, and allow us to deliver a more streamlined and inclusive 

curriculum. 

  

Further details, including the cost and payment instructions, will be available on Edulink in 

the coming days. 

  

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact the school. 

  

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 
Mr Lee Antony Fabia 
Principal 

 
 
  
 

 
  
 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


